
 

 

Help Wanted: Young Unificationist Lawyers - Meet European Legal Department 
 
Matthew Huish 
June 30, 2018 
 
This is a request in identifying young Unificationist lawyers to attend inaugural meeting of new European 
Legal Department July 27-29 in London. Join Us. 
 
We need younger members aged roughly between 25 and 40 who are qualified lawyers (or very close to 
qualification) and whom we could invite and who could help in this important area of our activities long 
into the future. 

 
An inaugural meeting of the new department will 
be held in Chislehurst, Southeast London from the 
evening of July 27th until Sunday afternoon of July 
29th. We already have a capable group of 
appropriate leaders, as well as a number of 
members who are experienced and qualified 
lawyers, that are committed to participate. But we 
need younger members. 
 
We will shortly be inaugurating the New European 
Legal Affairs Department. It will play a very 
important role in guiding the affairs of our 
movement in years to come and helping to ensure 
both that we carry on our activities in a way that is 
consistent with the law of the land and that we take 
full advantage of all the opportunities and benefits 
that the law provides for our movement’s 
expansion and development. 
 
 


